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Re: Applications for 2015 Electricity Rates

Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited ("THESL") writes in response to the OEB's letter of February

20,2013, regarding applications for 2015 electricity rates.

As set out in the 2015 Rebasing List, THESL is scheduled to have its rates rebased in 2015. THESL

intends to file for 201 5 rates effective as of May l, 2015. THESL also gives notice that it intends to file
a Custom Incentive Rate-setting application.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.

M.ì.(
Director, Rates & Regulatory Affairs
Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited
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